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Dear William,

Thank you for your 12 June letter asking for further information regarding
safety improvements to the A40 trunk road at Liandewi Velfrey.

The gateway enhancements will include yellow backed speed limit signs at
either end of the community with the community name plate. Additional road
markings will increase the visibility of the gateway and a narrowing of the
carriageway. In addition 40mph roundels will be painted on the road
throughout the community and the existing speed limit repeater signs replaced
with larger ones. All these works will be completed by the end of November
2013.

A review of the speed limit between A40 Narbeth Road, Haverfordwest and
Llanddewi Velfrey will be completed by the end of March 2014.
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